Toll ticket arrangements for Tate's
Cairn Tunnel upon franchise expiry

The Transport Department (TD) today (June 25) announced the toll ticket
arrangements upon the expiry of the Tate's Cairn Tunnel (TCT) franchise.

The TCT will be taken over by the Government on July 11 and become a
government tunnel. The toll tickets issued by the current franchisee (i.e.
the Tate's Cairn Tunnel Company Limited) will not be accepted for payment of
tolls at the TCT from July 11. At the same time, government tunnel toll
tickets can be used at the TCT. Eligible drivers with disabilities can
produce free tickets for government tunnels to toll collectors when using the
TCT from the same day.

The government tunnel toll tickets for the TCT, which can be used from
July 11, are now available for sale at the government tunnel ticket sale
outlets.

For enquiries on the toll levels of the TCT, members of the public may
browse the TD's website at www.td.gov.hk. For enquiries on the toll tickets
issued by the current franchisee, please contact the Tate's Cairn Tunnel
Company Limited at 2632 5214.
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